
Dear Parents, 

We would like to remind all of our North Mac families that we will no longer send home paper 

copies of report cards and progress reports. Those reports will only be accessible through your 

Skyward Family Access account.   This is the same procedure that you have used for on line 

registration.  If you do not remember your log in and password please contact your respective 

office. 

 Go to our school website at www.northmacschools.org and click on the “Skyward-Staff 

and Family Access” tab. 

 

 Enter your username and password, then click on the portfolio tab in the bottom left 

hand corner. 

 

 Click on the quarter 1-semester 1 link, and then click view report.  This will display your 

child’s semester report card. 

 

If you have any questions about this process, please contact your child’s office for assistance.  

Second quarter report cards will be ready to view on Friday, January 10, 2020.  

 

http://www.northmacschools.org/

